
 
Website:  www.berkshirehillscivic.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/berkshirehillscivic 

Hello again!  Spring is with us and before too long summer will be here.  A great time to get out of the 

house, improve our neighborhood and get to know our neighbors. 

We have just a few of reminders of what neighborhood has lined up thru this next month. 

The BHCA neighborhood Yard Sale is set for Friday and Saturday May 19th and 20th from 8 AM to 3 PM.  

It’s now time to prepare for selling those items of value that you may no longer need but someone else 

can use.  We will place signs outside our neighborhood directing and encouraging the public to our yard 

sale thru those days. 

This year, along with the yard sale, we plan to have a fund-raising bake sale and we encourage our 

residents to donate.  We ask that you securely package bake goods in single-sized portions and drop them 

off Thursday May 18th with Larry Cutright at 17 Sheffield Drive.  Thank you for your help.  

Also on Saturday, June 3rd at 6 PM we urge you to attend our next meeting set at the park pavilion to 

review update the BHCA bylaws.  We welcome your thoughts and participation.  

Our dues box will soon go up once again at the corner of Creek and Junction.  BHCA is a non-profit 

503(c)(4) organization composed of voluntary dues-paying members from our Berkshire Hills 

neighborhood.  Its purpose is to care for our community park (Kiehn Park), to promote community 

awareness, and to plan and coordinate neighborhood events.  We are not an HOA.  Dues are just $30.00 

annually, are voluntary, and go to the upkeep of Kiehn Park in the way of lighting, insurance, landscaping 

and maintenance.  We also use the funds for neighborhood activities.  We appreciate your donations.  

BHCA will be selling flowers at Pickle Fest on Saturday, May 13th from 7:45-3:30.  The stand will be on 

Greenbriar Lane, near Dill’s Tavern.  Proceeds will benefit BHCA.  So come one, come all, and buy a special 

flower for Mom since Mother’s Day is the very next day! 

We welcome ideas and input to improve our neighborhood.  Feel free to contact any of the following 

board members with any ideas or interest you may have. 

Your all-volunteer board members are:   

Art Carr -President                                               Larry Cutright - Vice President 

Mike Faust - Secretary                                         Joe Rizzo - Treasurer 

Paul Olinick - Board Member     Dale Flor - Board Member 

Josh Howard - Board Member 

Please refer to the neighborhood sign at the intersection of Creek and Junction Roads for information on 

upcoming events and points of interest. 

Thank you for your time and THINK SPRING… A great time of year.  
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